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Downtown Oronoco Gold Rush Days 
August 18, 19 and 20, 2023 

  
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Valued Gold Rush Vendor, 

 

Due to the continued sewer and water project that was started last year, 

vendors at the 2023 Downtown Oronoco Gold Rush show will once 

again be located on the west side of Minnesota Avenue. If you were a 

vendor at our event last year, we have done our best to leave you in the 

same spot. We have received many positive comments from shoppers 

and vendors regarding the consolidation of the show and are looking 

forward to another successful show in August.  

 

At the request of vendors over the past several years, we have decided 

to implement a staggered vendor entry time for vendors to set up on 

Thursday. This will allow for those vendors with lots on the inside to 

maneuver more strategically ahead of those located on perimeter lots 

for a more timely entrance.  Those of you who have received this letter 

on a piece of green paper will be allowed to enter and go to your 

assigned spot(s) at 11:00 am; those with the yellow paper will be 

allowed to enter at 11:30 am. To help with the staggered entry, we are 

asking those with a green letter and 11:00am entry time to stage/line 

up on the north side of town on Minnesota Ave, and those with a 

yellow paper and an 11:30am entry time to stage/line up on the south 

side of town on Minnesota Avenue. Please remember to bring this 

letter with you to the show! 
 

Please contact our event coordinator with any questions at 507-367-

2111 or goldrush@bevcomm.net. We look forward to seeing you at our 

51st show in August! 
 

Respectfully Yours, 

The Downtown Oronoco Gold Rush Days Board  
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